
CITY OF TEMECULA 

AGENDA REPORT 

 

TO:  City Manager/City Council 

 

FROM: Randi Johl, Director of Legislative Affairs/City Clerk 

 

DATE: January 12, 2021 

 

SUBJECT: Consider and Provide Direction Regarding Vacancy on Public Traffic Safety 

Commission  

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

PREPARED BY:  Randi Johl, Director of Legislative Affairs/City Clerk 

 

RECOMMENDATION: That the City Council consider the vacancy on the Public Traffic 

Safety Commission and appoint an applicant from the November 2020 applicant pool or provide 

direction to advertise, recruit, and select anew. 

 

BACKGROUND:  On December 29, 2020, newly appointed Commissioner David 

Lewis resigned from the Public Traffic Safety Commission (PTSC) effective immediately. Mr. 

Lewis was appointed to the commission in November 2020.  Resolution No. 19-62 permits the 

City Council, at its discretion, to consider vacancies jointly when they are within 60 days of one 

another without going through the full advertising, recruitment and selection process again. As 

such, the City Council may appoint an applicant from the November 2020 pool if desired. A 

redacted copy of the PTSC applications from the November 2020 pool are attached. Of the attached 

applicant pool, Robert Carter, Juan Del Val, and Kathryn Sizemore were already appointed. It is 

therefore recommended that the City Council appoint an applicant from the November 2020 

applicant pool or provide direction to advertise, recruit and select anew.  

 

FISCAL IMPACT:  None 

 

ATTACHMENTS:  PTSC Applications from November 2020 


